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Regarding Fraudulent Email of our Hospital
Solemn Declaration from Hong Kong Adventist Hospital - Stubbs Road (“Hospital”)

We wish to inform the public that an unauthorized email account,
regdesk@hkah.org.hk, has been used to send fraudulent emails. These emails
may contain the subject lines “Reminder: You have a document awaiting review”
and “2025RemittanceFORM.docx.” We strongly advise that you do not
respond to these emails or provide any personal information. The messages
sent from this email address are not affiliated with our hospital and do not
represent our organization.

We advise the public to verify the authenticity of any communication they
receive claiming to be from the Hospital. If you have any doubt, please feel free
to check our official website or call the Hospital directly.

For any inquiries, please contact: Tel: 3651 8888 Email: hkahinfo@hkah.org.hk

Hong Kong Adventist Hospital - Stubbs Road
25 March, 2025
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